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____________________________________________________________________	
From:	ICANN	Global	Support	<noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 	
Date:	Tuesday,	June	27,	2017	at	2:25	PM 	
Subject:	Accepting	Volunteers	for	Naming	Services	Portal	Beta	
		
		

	
 	
Dear Registry Operator,	
 	
We are now accepting volunteers to participate in the upcoming Naming Services portal beta 
starting 27 July and culminating on 10 August 2017. As we get closer to unveiling the improved 
portal, we’ll be soliciting your feedback during the upcoming beta. There are a limited number of 
seats open, available on a first-come first-serve basis. If you are interested in participating in this 
two-week beta test period, please cast your vote on this 
poll. https://doodle.com/poll/hsiuuhwbkrtq4a5i	
 	
We will follow up with more details regarding the demonstration and how to get started in the 
coming weeks.	
 	
Thank you for your support.	
 	
Regards	
Neeraj Sood	
Senior Manager, Product Management	
ICANN	
 	
 	
		


